
 
 

 

VASH 
Veteran Affairs Supportive Housing 

 

The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development and the 

Veterans Affairs Administration have partnered together in an effort 

to provide long-term affordable housing to Homeless Veterans.  

Through the VASH Program the Allegheny County Housing 

Authority has been awarded funding to provide housing for Homeless 

Veterans and their families. 

 

The local Veterans Affairs Office will refer Homeless Veterans to the 

VASH Program.  The Veterans will then be issued Vouchers through 

the Allegheny County Housing Authority.  Our Veterans are in need 

of One and Two bedroom units. Many of our Veterans are in need of 

landlords who are able to accept service animals.  

 

If you are interested in helping Homeless Veterans and their families, 

have units available or have questions about the VASH program 

please email us at S8inspectors@achsng.com. 
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